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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 7Term 1 2017 

Dear Parents and Families,  We welcomed Sionel 
back to school this week.  It’s great to see returning 
students coming straight back to school. It continues 
the great culture Ngallagunda Community has had 
over many years of sending every child to school eve-
ry day.  The attendance chart below lets you know 
who’s keeping strong with attendance each week. 

100% Attenders Week 6 
Quinceton, Ely, Daemon & Keiran 

Wanalirri bakers hard at work with fresh pies 
made with home-made pastry. They tasted even 
better due to the professional outfits donated by 
CARITAS and sent thanks to Cherrille Quilty in 
the Bishop’s Office in Broome. 

Bakers Delightful 

During Lent, we are asked to fast, 
pray and give alms to the poor. The 
past two years, we have raised money 
by gardening and cleaning at the 
school and sending our “pay” to 
CARITAS. We will hold a Working 
Bee Monday afternoon from 3.00pm. 
Please come to help the poor. 



The most important reason to come to Assembly 
on Friday is to see the children’s work and help 
them celebrate their efforts. The students are al-
ways excited at Assembly time and love having 
family members come to listen to them read, see 
their work, watch them dancing or singing, or to 
enjoy something good to eat from Friday Cook-
ing. Thanks Daly-Ann for coming last Friday. 
Welcome everyone! 

Students completed their “bones” work by sketching what their amazing animals might 
look like. They collected local mud from their secret mud-repository and fashioned like-
nesses of their designs.  (No hands, faces or bodies were left un-muddied by the experience.) 

Students really enjoy meditation 
sessions with Michelle, especial-
ly when they have the chance to 
draw about their feelings. 


